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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Josepha Jacobson COMMNT2016/6205/P 30/12/2016  00:17:12 Nick Tandy from Blenheim House Construction has repeatedly indicated at CWP meetings that the 

removal of these buttresses is not necessary to facilitate the works. Given that these buttresses are listed 

structures, given the potential for damage to Lawn House (another listed structure) with the removal of 

these buttresses, and given that it has been acknowledged that alternative methods are available to carry 

out the works - and the removal of the buttresses is not actually necessary - permission should be 

refused.

9 New End
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